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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE IMPORTANT
DATES

 
April 2- World Autism
Awareness Day-
Remember to wear blue

April 8- Home and School-
6:30

April 9- Concours-4:30-
7:30

April 10- Kindergarten
Information Night -6:30

April 12- Admin Day -     
No Classes

April 17- Grade 6-
Vaccinations

April 18- Sock hop-     
2:20-3:30

    School Dance- 3:30-6:30

April 19- Cultural Fashion
Show

April 23- Grade 3-Field
Trip-Manitoba Museum

April 24- Preschool Party-
2-3

April 25 & 26- Guitar Camp

We hope everyone had a great spring break! We know April brings
showers and lots of water on our school grounds! We appreciate it when
families send their children with extra clothing and appropriate footwear.
Typically, our back field has lots of water and mud. Also this month, we
want families to be aware that a solar eclipse will occur on April 8th
between 12 p.m and 3 p.m. On the day of the eclipse, we will keep
students indoors and it is our hope that families take the time to explain
the risks to their children. Even a brief look at the partially eclipsed sun
can result in permanent vision damage.

In March, we held an assembly where we celebrated student
achievement with oral French. We will hold a similar assembly at the end
of the year to recognize French speaking and citizenship. It really helps
when parents share with their children why they feel French is important
and the reason they put their child in the immersion program. We see
significant growth in French learning and we are very proud to celebrate
our successes! We shared with our students that being a good citizen
involves doing the right thing, being respectful, trying your best and
being a leader.

Thank you to everyone who came out to our student-led conferences
and stopped by the book fair. We know the power of parental support
and books! Finally, teachers will be writing report cards this month and
they will be emailed out to families on April 30th.
                                               
  Sincerely,
  Tracy Vanstone
  Directrice



Congratulations to all the
students who were recognized

for speaking French!














